
 
 

Next Steps 
 

Date: November 20, 2023 
 
The Curriculum Committee Chair will give an update on the minutes and 
next steps to the board. The committee started with an update on Mystery 
Science.  Christine Hesler shared the website staff access and reviewed how 
the process works.  Members were also able to see a kit that was built for 
classroom teachers.  Financially, creating these kits make more sense then 
purchasing from the vendor. 
This committee meeting combined October and November agendas.  The 
committee members heard from Kindergarten, Grade 1, Grade 2 and 
Grade 3 teachers from Windham Primary School and Raymond 
Elementary. 
Teacher shared the following: 

●​ What is going well in their grade level 
●​ What are some wishes and or needs  
●​ Do you have any concerns you wish to share with the board?  

Any policy implications? 
Each grade level representative has their reflections linked into the minutes 
of this meeting. 
 
Next Meeting is January 8th and the committee has invited Gr. 4 and 5 
teachers. Christine Hesler will also share with the committee the new Maine 
Learning results for PE and Health. 



 
 
 

 
 


